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Toorak OSH Club is very excited to announce we have partnered up with Mondo, a program presented by 

SCRgroup! Mondo means world in Italian, and by getting involved in the Mondo program we are going to 

make the world a healthier place. Mondo is asking YOU to donate any old or unwanted clothing, shoes and 

linen to save it from going to landfill. Mondo will collect all donations on February 19th 2019 and will begin 

to sort and grade, to recycle or reuse the items donated. They are then distributed within Australia and 

globally to maximise their re-use and recycling potential.  Creating employment, improving livelihood and 

providing affordable clothing locally and in developing countries. 100% of donations will be recycled. For 

every kg donated Mondo will donate .10¢ to Toorak Primary. We are then going to put all the money raised 

towards creating a shaded area for the schools weekly assemblies. Please bring all donations to the Hall 

between Monday, February 11-Tuesday February 19, labelled with your class name. The class with the most 

donations will win a pizza party lunch provided by OSH!  
 

 

If you have any questions, 

contact Alexandra from 

Toorak OSHClub 

 0423777185 

 


